
Wingham Primary School  

W/b 6th May 2024 (Bank Holiday Monday) 

 

 

Any clues for what our Year 6 play will be this year?? 

Year 6 went to the theatre on Thursday and had fun 
watching Shrek the musical. 

A few… but important messages... 

Uniform: Please can parents check school uniform at home. We have had children who attend CASH 
who have lost jumpers and fleeces. Thank you. 

Parking: Please be thoughtful when parking in the carpark, only park in spaces and try not to block  
anyone in.  

Appointments: Please be reminded that non– urgent medical appointments should be made outside 
of school hours. Dentist appointments can be challenged at the time of booking to try and get one at 
the beginning or end of day. 

School carpark – Parents, unless there is an agreement, are not to park in school carpark- please do 
not tail gate other vehicles entering 

Canterbury Gymnastics Club are offering 
the following for primary school ages. 
We have many classes running from   
Monday evening to Saturday mornings for 
children aged 4 - 10+.  
All suitable for beginners with the chance 
to progress to competitive squads. We   
offer two trials at £5 each to give your child 
the opportunity to try our facilities before 
joining.  
In addition to this our promotional joining 
fee will be £5 instead of £15 if you bring 
this  newsletter.  

Please email canterburygymnastics@outlook.com to book a trial or for any further enquirers.  

 

Upcoming Events 

Monday 6th May—Bank Holiday 

W.C 13th May—Year 6 Sat’s Week 

W.C 20th May—Enterprise week 

Thursday 23rd May—Reception Vision and Hearing screening 

Friday 24th May—Enterprise Fair 

Friday 24th May—3.20pm End of Term 5 

A message from the Head of School to Parents...  

School Attendance  

Wingham  National Target  

Last week 94.3 %

This week  94.4 % 

95% 
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